HARRISON HIGH SCHOOL - THE DAILY BULLETIN



Wednesday, December 1st, 2021

ALL

Imagine Literary Magazine's Fall Contest ends today! Submit your stories, poems, photographs, paintings, and any other creative work to imagineliterarymag@gmail.com by the end of the day. The theme is "new beginnings" and we have lovely prizes for winners!

Anyone attending the **Jets Business Day field trip** tomorrow, please report to the Student Union at 7:30am.

Husky Chess & Husky Ping Pong will meet after school in the cafeteria on Thursday. All skill levels are welcome. See Mr. Logue with questions. Classroom code jdxd6hb (Chess) Classroom code 7ujsnbs (Ping Pong).

The Youth 2 Youth club is sponsoring *No Nicotine November* to spread awareness about drugs and encourage healthy behaviors. Although it isn't November anymore, we should continue to recognize this issue and end nicotine usage. Quick nic fact: Tobacco was originally used as an insecticide.

The Youth Volunteers of Harrison is hosting their *annual toy drive to benefit the Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Program*. Please consider donating a new, unwrapped toy/gift by **December 15th**. Donation boxes are located outside the main office.

Join us for **Winter Concerts Live!** Free admission and social distancing protocols will be in place.

- Dance Concert: Tuesday, Dec. 7th @ 7pm
- Band Concert: Tuesday, Dec. 14th @ 7pm
- Orchestra Concert: Tuesday, Dec. 14th @ 8pm
- Chorus Concert: Tuesday, Dec. 21st @ 7pm

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

- Attendance: 630-3117 or 630-3118
- Guidance: 630-3101Nurse: 630-3123
- Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade	
10th Grade	
11th Grade	

12th	<u>SCHOLARSHIPS</u>
Grade	
	Each year, the New York State PTA awards \$3000 Jenkins Memorial Scholarships for Teacher Education to students from the graduating class who exhibit the desire and potential to become outstanding classroom teachers. Applicants must enroll in a baccalaureate degree program for education at a SUNY or two-year Community College should they be awarded the Jenkins Memorial Scholarship. If interested, please type a statement of no more than 300 words: "I want to be a teacher because" You may email your responses to Mrs. DeGrazia in the Guidance Office, degraziaj@harrisoncsd.org, or print a hard copy and bring it to Mrs. DeGrazia in Guidance. Responses are due December 1st. Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php
	Heisman High School Scholarship - https://heismanscholarship.com